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We have been trying to use these boxes to gauge residents feelings on specific 
questions and help us get an idea where to use our resources. 
 
The question is:- 
 
Do you think this voting box is a good idea? Please vote yes or no. 
 

 Voting: Yes 221 No 59 

 

FROM THIS RESULT IT WAS DECIDED AT THE LAST PARISH COUNCIL MEETING ON 28TH 
SEPTEMBER THAT WE WOULD KEEP THIS BOX ARRANGEMENT AND KEEP ROLLING QUESTIONS 
FOR THE FORESEEABLE FUTURE. 

 

 


